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Date: Thursday, January 19, 2017 1:46:59 PM

Dear Council,

This country has laws that are for the protection of all citizens.  If
our "leaders" decide which laws they will abide by and disregard others,
many of which are politically motivated, we are on a slippery slope to
anarchy.

Please do not disregard our federal laws, as well as existing laws
within our own city.

Thank you.

mailto:darylandlaurel@msn.com
mailto:Council@shorelinewa.gov

